
OMS PTO Meeting 
May 11, 2022 

Thanks for joining our last PTO Meeting for the school year!



STAY INFORMED

LIKE US

Updates and schedule changes will be 
posted on the PTO Facebook Group. 

Join now to stay informed!

www.facebook.com/OasisMiddlePTO

AMAZON SMILE

Be sure to select "Cape Coral Municipal 
Charter School Foundation" on your 

amazon smile account so the 
Foundation can get FREE MONEY!

A copy of the AGENDA is online at 
www.oasismiddleschool.net

http://www.oasismiddleschool.net


WHO WE ARE

 BOARD MEMBERS 
2021-2022

Jen-Hope Belis, President

Heather Dinkel, Secretary

Hope Cadunzi, TreasurerPlease email us your ideas at 

oms.pto@capecharterschools.org
VACANCIES:  

If a vacancy occurs in any office during the course of the school 
year the PTO Board shall appoint a replacement until the next 

general election. 



PRESIDENT’S 
REPORT

● Past Events 
○ Finalized Discount 

Cards

● Future Events 
○ Staff Lounge 

Makeover
○ Teacher 

Appreciation Week



DISCOUNT CARD
We have no more available!

We bought 400 and made a profit of 
$1508.95



TEACHER APPRECIATION
Week of May 16-20

Does anyone know a “celeb” for a 
teacher shout out?

We are looking for donations of 
snacks, salads & supplies
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
4090b4ea5ab2da5fd0-omsteacher



8th GRADE CELEBRATIONS

SAVE THE DATES….
May 23-27 Fun Week 
Thursday, May 26 Moving Up Ceremony
Friday, May 27 Dance at La Venezia

Update from the committee



TREASURER’S 
REPORT Current Bank 

Balance $



Profit & Loss July -May 2022



Profit & Loss July -April 2022



Profit & Loss July -April 2022



Unbudgeted Expenses to Vote On

8th Grade Chair Rental : $650
We need to add this to our expenses for the future.  325 chairs 
are needed for the “Moving Up” Ceremony.

Buses for 6th & 7th Grade Field Trip : $2000
Class of 2027 and 2028 have missed so much as far a fun 
celebrations due to covid.  Students pay a $15 admission fee but 
PTO will pay for the buses.

STEM matching grant donation : $5000
Donation to system-wide STEM program in order to get the 
matching grant money from the State.



End of Year 
Expenses

Income YEAR notes for next year

Checking Account as of 5/10/22 $ 23,599.00

Total Income $ 23,599.00

Expenses

Teacher Appreciation (2 Lunches & Supplies) $ 1,000.00 part of approved Teacher Appreciation Budget

Water Coolers for Lounge $ 500.00 part of approved Teacher Appreciation Budget

8th Grade Dance & Celebration Week $ 10,500.00 NOTE: they spend what they raise

8th Grade Chair Rental $ 700.00 new request..need to vote

6th & 7th Grade Field Trip Buses $ 2,000.00 new request..need to vote

STEM matching grant donation $ 5,000.00 new request..need to vote

Total Expense $ 19,700.00 need to balance this with income

BALANCE FOR 2022-23 School Year $ 3,899.00
we can only keep $5K in our checking account 

per our by laws



Meet the Board Candidates

Each candidate will introduce themselves before a vote is taken.



I’m Jen-Hope Belis –yes, 2 parts to the first name.  I’m 
from Texas, which usually explains the name :).  I’ve 
been the OMS PTO president since January 2022 due 
to changes in our board.  Prior to that, I was OMS PTO 
VP for 1 year and OES PTO Co-President for 2 years as 
well as Chairperson of the OES Fall Festival for 7 years..   
I hope to create opportunities for all parents to get 
involved in our PTO or school functions when they can, 
however they can.

I am also the Vice President of the, Cape Coral 
Municipal Charter School Foundation, a 501(c)c 
organization dedicated to supporting the Oasis School 
System. 

Kids Names/Grades:
Athena Rose, 11th Grader at OHS

Zoe, 9th Grader at OHS
Constantine, 6th Grader at OMS

Co-President: 
Jen-Hope Belis



I’ve been the OMS PTO secretary this past year.  Prior to 
that, I was very involved in the OES PTO from volunteer 
coordinator for many years to Co-President for 3 years. 
I am a regional director for a national pet crematory 
which does require some travel.  I enjoy being an 
active part of the school and am excited for this year’s 
board.

I  am on the Board of the, Cape Coral Municipal Charter 
School Foundation, a 501(c)c organization dedicated to 
supporting the Oasis School System. 

Kids Names/Grades:
Canyon, 7th Grader at OMS
Jensen, 5th Grader at OES

Co-President: 
Heather Dinkel



My name is Nicole Cyr. I will be celebrating 16 years of 
marriage to my husband Nick in June. We met in the 
FSU Flying High Circus - Go Noles! We have three girls 
& a 74 pound lap dog named Stella. I love the Oasis 
Charter School system & have volunteered and 
contributed to many events and activities over the last 
9 years. I wanted to join the PTO Board to continue 
helping out and have more of a "hands on" role with the 
school. I enjoy being an active parent with school 
activities and am excited for this new role.

Kids Names/Grades:
Nora - currently in 8th grade at OMS - will be heading 

to OHS in the fall for high school
Noelle - currently in 5th grade at OEN - will be heading 

to OMS in the fall for middle school
Nina - currently in 2nd grade at OEN (and will 

eventually move on to OMS)

Vice President: 
Nicole Cyr



Aside from volunteering I own my company, I am a Real Estate 
Appraiser and have been doing appraisal for 20 years now so 
naturally I love working with numbers. 
I have been the treasurer at OES since my son started Kinder and 
have enjoyed every minute.  This coming year will be a transition 
year for me as I train our current secretary to take over mid-year 
and I step into her role as secretary.  I have taken pride in having 
very organized PTO books for the last few years and want to pass 
the books to someone that will love the position as much as I 
have.  With that said I am looking forward to once again working 
with the current board members here at OMS and to also be as 
involved at OMS as I am at OES.  I believe that being involved and 
volunteering at my children’s school shows them that I care about 
their education and the school they attend. 

Kids Names/Grades:
Raydel will be a new incoming 6th grade to OMS
5 kids, 2 are adults now and both attended OMS

2 smaller kiddos currently at OES. 

Treasurer: 
Janet Blanco



I have a 6th grader at OMS and a Kindergarten at OES. 
We have been lucky enough to be a part of the Oasis 

schools since 2015. I have had the great opportunity to 
be a part of the PTO these past years by volunteering 
at various smaller activities, leading committees for 

larger events and serving on the board at OES. 

I would love to be a part of the PTO board at OMS in 
the Secretary position because It allows me to 
contribute and be a part of all the great things 

happening for the school, students and teachers of 
Oasis. 

Kids Names/Grades:
Leeland, 6th Grader at OMS
Nova,  Kindergartner at OES

Secretary: 
Jess Marshall



FOUNDATION 
REPORT 

● Lighthouse Award Dinner 
on March 6th was lovely!  
OMS winner was Lori 
McClain.

● Rally on the Green was 
awesome!  The Pre-Rally 
Par-Tee had a great turn 
out and the preview of the 
upcoming musicals was 
perfect!



PRINCIPAL’S 
REPORT Update from Mr. 

Hopper



HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!!!
If you are returning to OMS, we hope you continue to be involved 

next year.  If you are moving on to high school…good luck!


